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Concern on Bill 84 - NSAC merger with Dalhousie University

Dear Sir/Madam ,

I am a faculty member at NSAC . I am emailing this to raise my serious concern regarding Bill 84 .

I am sorry that I couldn't be there today at 10 AM to raise my concerns in person because I am no w
outside of Canada on a project mission . However, NSGEU and some of my colleagues who will be there
will come with a list of concerns that need your consideration for incorporation in the Bill when it i s
amended . I trust you will consider our concerns seriously and amend the Bill to make it at leas t
comparable to previous similar Bills to protect our (employees) rights .

Sincerely ,

Tessema Astatkie

Tessema (Tess) Astatkie, Ph .D., P.Stat . (SSC), PStat (ASA )
Professor of Statistic s
Department of Engineerin g
Nova Scotia Agricultural Colleg e
Truro, NS, Canada, B2N 5E 3
Phone: (902) 893-6694


